














District Reports 

District 3: 

District 4: 

District 5: 

District 6: 

District 7: 

Commissioner Cooper expressed District 3 is doing good. The airports are doing great. 
Airport Business is up and continues to grow. 

Commissioner Kaufmann-No Report. 

Commissioner Barnes stated he had attended Rock Hill's Annual City County Council and Airport 
Commission meeting. 

Commissioner Cavazzoni - No Report 

Commissioner Bethea stated he had recently attended the SC Breakfast Club meeting at 
Georgetown the other day and meeting with Jim Taylor. Charles Taylor in Marion County has 
created a promotional brochure to hand out to airport users and to send out in advance of Sun and 
Fun. 

Executive Session 

After the Commissioners completed their District reports, Chairman Gantt made a motion to go into brief Executive 
Session and Commissioner Bethea seconded the motion to discuss legal matters. The request was approved 
unanimously. 

Before going into the Executive Session, Chairman Gantt thanked everyone for coming. 

Chairman Bethea made a motion go out of Executive Session and Commissioner Cooper seconded. 
The request was approved unanimously. 

No action was taken. 

Next Meeting Date 

The next regular Commission Meeting was set tentatively for May 21, 2024. 

Adjournment 

There being no further business, a motion made by Chairman Gantt and seconded by Commissioner Barnes to 
adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned. 
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